
Welcome!            
We’re glad you are here and hope you have sensed a warm 
welcome from the family of Faith! 

Some Things to Know 
Children should check in at the Faith Kids kiosk in the front foyer. 

Masks/face coverings are optional. Boxes are in the sanctuary for 
tithes and offerings. Outside doors are locked at 10:45 am on 
Sundays for the safety of our children and congregation. A security 
team member is stationed in the center front foyer. Use those doors if 
you need to enter after 10:45 am. 

If you are visiting, you are encouraged to complete a visitor’s card from 
the pew rack and place it in one of the offering boxes. Or contact our 
church office with your information or to let us know you’d like to visit 
with a pastor, email office@faithm.ch or call 740-654-1711. 
 

 

Faith’s Church Nursery 
is open and staffed in Room 300-302. 
A Nursing Mother’s Room is available in the front foyer 
beside the Coffee Fellowship area. 

 

Prayer 
Let’s join together in prayer for: 
Family of Christine Arni Family of George Beers  
Family of Virginia Boch  Bill Cox Duane Feitcher 
Diane Forsyth  Robin Hatfield Laura Hunt  
Noma Laveck Jeremy Mathias Charles Tufts Stanley Tufts 
(Prayer requests added since Wednesday will be shown on screen.) 

 

 

Groups 
Pick up a complete listing from Information Centers near 
the main entries. 

Sundays 
9:30 am Study Groups for all ages 
6:30 pm, Young Adults, Benner Fellowship Hall. 

Wednesdays, 7:00 pm 
Join us weekly for adult Bible studies, Blitz Youth Gathering, Faith Kids 
or Music Rehearsals. 
 

Prayer Groups 
Ladies Prayer Group, Tuesdays, 9:45 am, Church Library 
Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Fridays, 8:00 am, Scrambler’s 
 

 
 
 
 

Announcements & Activities 
Today is First Sunday 
Many in our community need the Maywood Mission food pantry to 
supply basic needs for their families. Place your donations in the carts. 

 
FAIM Pizza & Game Night 
This Friday, 5:30 pm  
Adults 50+ are invited to meet in Benner Fellowship 

Hall for a fun evening of games, pizza, salad and beverages. We 
will play a group game followed by board games. Pizza will be 
ordered when the group arrives. No sign up required. A donation 
for the pizza will be collected. 
 

Thank You! 
From Your Faith Pastors & Families: Your pastors wish to express 
their deep appreciation for the many cards, gifts, and expressions 
of encouragement and love over the last month and throughout the 
year. We know we are among a generous people and are privileged 
to do the work of ministry alongside you all. Thank you all!   
 

Sign up Now! OCC Drop Off Center 
Volunteers may start signing up now to help with receiving 
and packing shoe boxes for shipping in the Drop Off Center, 

November 15-22. The Center is open on a different schedule each 
day. Contact Ed Senig, 740-277-3936 
 

Ladies Night Out, Thu, November 30, 6:00 pm 
Age doesn’t matter! All ladies are invited to meet at Olive Garden, 
Lancaster, to share a meal and experience the joy of being sisters in 
Christ. Please sign up so the restaurant will be prepared for our group. 
Contact Sandy Walls with questions, 740-407-3913. 
 

C. S. Lewis Onstage, OCU, Sat, January 15 
Tickets are available now for The Most Reluctant Convert, starring 
Max McLean. Performances are at 1:00 and 6:00 pm in the OCU 
Ministry & Performing Arts Center. Reserve seats online or by calling 
740-420-5918.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online giving options and Live Streaming at faithm.ch 
CD recordings available from the Duplication Room 

 

 
 
 
 
What We’re Teaching 
Breaking News:  A Series on The Prophets 
Kids may not be absorbing the news cycle like adults are, but they are 
experiencing the news cycle through others around them. It’s tough to 
know what news is helpful and what news is true. This month, kids will 
have a chance to journey with a few prophets – Micah, Amos, 
Zephaniah, Ezekiel, and Isaiah – to discover news they can count on. 
Breaking News will help them develop a strong identity in an ever-
changing world. Kids will learn that when things go wrong, they can 
choose what’s right; when they worship God, they can be 
sincere; when times are tough, they can count on God; when they 
are lost, God will guide them, and that they can be faithful just 
like God is faithful. 
 

Faith Kids Family OCC Packing Party, Next Sunday 
Join us next Sunday after morning worship to pack shoe box gifts for 
Operation Christmas Child. National Collection Week begins next 
Monday, November 15. Boxes, supplies and lunch are provided.  
 

Merry Marketplace 
Fri, December 3, 6:00-8:00 pm 
All kids look forward to this time of 
the year for a lot of reasons, but the 
biggest one is getting gifts! And 
who doesn’t love gifts?! Merry 

Marketplace is an event where kids can find joy in creating and giving 
gifts as they remember the story of Jesus’ birth. And all of this while 
drinking hot chocolate, eating cookies and pizza! Contact Pastor 
Jarod with questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Baskets are in the foyers now through the end of December to receive 
your donations of hats, gloves, scarves and socks for families in our 
community who need them. 
 
 

mailto:office@faithm.ch
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Prayers for Missions 
C.O.M.O. Compassion Outreach Ministries of Ohio  

The Men’s Drop-In Center (TWO) is the focus of our prayers this 
week. Open on Sundays from 2:00 – 5:00 pm and Wednesdays from 
5:00 – 7:00 pm the mission of TWO is to provide a safe environment 
to build trust with men that are sexually exploited and those in need 
of help. A non-judgmental place where men can come in and receive 
basic needs and resources to cultivate life change and a path out of 
their current environment. We do that by building trust through 
community. TWO has between 80 and 130 visits each week and the 
Director of TWO, Jeffrey, also oversees our furniture bank. Jeffrey 
has made great connections in the community with those we serve, 
our volunteers, and donors. He lives in our men’s recovery house.   
 

Jeffrey requests that you pray for more volunteers for Sundays and, 
as it gets colder, pray for safety for the people we serve and more 
options for housing beyond the shelters provided by the city.  
 

I would also like to share an extra prayer request this week. A dear 
lady who attends the Church on Como and has been with us since 
the very beginning is in the hospital and needs our prayer. We all 
know her as Jerimomma and she has been a surrogate grandmother 
to many of our residents.  
 

International Day of Prayer for Persecuted Christians 
Today, Voice of the Martyrs encourages Christians to pray for their 
persecuted brothers and sisters around the world. A prayer booklet is 
available on the information tables. Additional information and prayer 
guidance is available at persecution.com.  
 

We also pray for the group of 17 Christian Aid Ministries workers who 
were abducted October 16 in Haiti. The group includes U.S and 
Canadian citizens with ages from 8 months 48.  
 

Christian Aid Ministries’ website states: Join in praying for those who 
are being held hostage, the kidnappers, and the families, friends, and 
churches of those affected. Pray for those who are seeking God’s 
direction and making decisions regarding this matter. As an 
organization, we commit this situation to God and trust Him to see us 
through. May the Lord Jesus be magnified and many more people 
come to know His love and salvation. 
 

He that dwelleth in the secret place of the most High shall abide 
under the shadow of the Almighty. I will say of the Lord, He is 
my refuge and my fortress: my God; in him will I trust . . . For he 
shall give his angels charge over thee, to keep thee in all thy 
ways. (Psalm 91:1,2,11). 

 
 
 

This Week’s Calendar  

Today  

8:30 am Worship Ensemble Rehearsal 

9:00 am Worship Choir Rehearsal 

9:30 am Study Groups 

10:30 am Morning Worship 
Faith Kids Worship 

4:30 pm Bell Choir Rehearsal 

6:30 pm Young Adults 

  

Tuesday  

9:45 am Ladies Prayer Group 
  

Wednesday  

6:00 pm Faith Family Dinner 

 Faith Kids Quizzing 

7:00 pm Adult Bible Studies, Music 
Rehearsals, Teens of Faith, Faith Kids 

After church  

Friday  

8:00 am Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

5:30 pm FAIM Pizza & Game Night 

  

 

Contacting the Church and Daycare Staff 
740-654-1711 Church or office@faithm.ch 

740-653-1358 Daycare or bherron@faithm.ch 
 

Faith Memorial Church 
2610 West Fair Avenue, Lancaster Ohio 43130, 740.654.1711 

Our Staff 

Jonathan W. Morgan, Pastor 740-870-5531 

Mike Kotora, Worship & Music 740-654-1721 

Jarod Massie, Faith Kids 740-870-5670 

Aaron Green, Teens of Faith 740-870-5671 

David Case, Adult Education 740-474-6696 

Paul Cook, Treasurer 740-654-1816 

Debbie Zenoby, Admin. Assistant 740-870-5672 

Bethany Herron, Director FELA 740-870-5673 

Carrie Clarke, Admin. Assistant FELA 740-653-5684 
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